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For all the latest news and events visit our website selwyn.govt.nz or follow us  SelwynDistrictCouncil | 0800 SELWYN (735 996)

CouncilCall
Wednesday 16 July 2025

New options for parking in Lincoln  
Two new car parks are set to open in Lincoln, 
adding over 100 car parks just a short distance 
from local stores and services. 

The north car park will open in July, and the south 
car park will open in August. Together the car 
parks provide an additional 124 spaces for the 
community to use. These car parks are a key step 
in the Lincoln Town Centre upgrades, supporting 
Lincoln’s growth and setting up for the future with 
safe parking and vibrant spaces where everyone 
can connect and thrive. 

Parking Limits: Parking in these locations is free. 
There will be some shorter term parking, and most 
parks will be P120. For more information, visit 	
selwyn.govt.nz/lincolntcplan 

The north car park: Access from both Lyttelton 
Street and William Street. 

•	 61 regular parks 
•	 4 accessible parks 
•	 4 EV parks (EV units to be installed in August 

2025) 
•	 4 motorbike parks 

The south car park: Access from Gerald Street 	
and Maurice Street. 

•	 41 regular parks 
•	 2 accessible parks 
•	 4 EV parks (EV units to be installed in August 

2025) 
•	 4 motorbike parks  

Wellbeing Workshop	      
Monday 21 July, 7.15-8.45pm 
Selwyn Aquatic Centre
Free for Group Fitness members, 			
$10 for non-members
Bookings required at selwyn.govt.nz/events

Midwinter Mini Gym	      
Friday 25 July, 9.30-11am 			 
Selwyn Sports Centre
$5.50 per child
Find out more at selwyn.govt.nz/events

Supporting Neurodivergent 
Teens	     
Wednesday 16 July, 7.15-9pm 		
Rolleston Community Centre
18+ years
Bookings required at selwyn.govt.nz/events

Council and Community  
Board Meetings
Council Meeting			 
Wednesday 23 July, 1pm  
Council Chambers 

Malvern Community Board meeting		
Monday 28 July, 3.30pm  
West Melton Community Centre

Councillor Briefing			 
Wednesday 30 July, 9am  
Council Chambers

All livestreamed on the Council’s website and  
YouTube channel.

FREE

Safer Speeds  
for Selwyn

Consultation is open  
from 25 June – 6 August

Share your views on proposed 
speed limit reductions to  
support our growing district.

selwyn.govt.nz/saferspeeds

Consultation closing on new Deed of Licence for 		
Upper Selwyn Huts    
It’s the final week to have your say on a new Deed 
of Licence (DOL) for Upper Selwyn Huts. 

This is an opportunity to share your views on the 
terms proposed to be included in the new DOL 
that will give certainty and clarity for the future, 
including:

•	 The length of future licence terms

•	 Whether serious environmental events should be 
grounds for a licence ending early

•	 The introduction of a bond to support land 
restoration 

•	 How the Council should undertake building 
condition inspections.

Whether you’re a licence holder, a resident, or 
simply have a connection or interest in the area, 
your feedback matters. 

You can find out more and make a submission at 
selwyn.govt.nz/USH 

Find out more at selwyn.govt.nz/annualplan
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